Meeting January 26, 2015
Piedmont High School

1.  Treasurer report was distributed
A. $18,168.34 in checking
B. $16,207.76 in savings
C. Total of $34,376.10
D. Don’t forget you can check Charms on the website for any outstanding fees you owe.

2.  Hospitality – Band Banquet
A. Will need lots of volunteers, except parents of seniors
B. Email Lynn Kreiling at hairrazor23@gmail.com if you can volunteer

3.  Board Members
A. President, Vice President, and Treasurer will be rotating off this year.  Be thinking of who you would like to nominate for those positions.
B. Might possibly use 2 people in the Treasurer position.
C. We will also need a volunteer to serve as chair position for the PIT Crew.
D. Mr. Lukac has been taken off as cosigner for treasurer we will need to change the bylaws to Board President as cosigner.

4.  Fundraising
A. Krispy Kreme fundraiser information is coming home this week.
B. Money has to be collected up front for each box sold.
C. Each student will have a sales sheet to keep up with orders
D. The goal is for each student to sell 10 boxes
E. Any money will help with the cost of the new trailers and uniforms so please encourage your student(s) to do their best to sell their 10.
F. Thursday, Feb. 19th will be the day that the doughnuts will be distributed to the students to deliver.  If you can help between 3:30pm and 8:00pm please contact Jennifer Rushing at jenrush3@hotmail.com.  
G. The subject of an online option for donating money such as “Go Fund Me” or “Donors Choose” was brought before the boosters.
H. Cyndi Botkin will be checking in and will present more information on that.

5.  Transportation
A. Working on quotes for the new trailer that is needed.
B. As of right now the lowest quote is for $4150.00 and this is from the same company in Georgia where we purchased our last trailer.
C. Kerry is waiting on other quotes before a decision will be made to purchase.
D. We have put aside $6,000.00 to purchase the trailer.  It will also need some inside work with shelving, etc.
E. Decision will be made once all information is gathered.

6.  Unionville Town Council
A. Kerry attended the January 19th meeting to see about getting us on the schedule for the February meeting to present our request for $13,000.00 to help purchase new band uniforms.
B. He was allowed to go ahead and present our request at that time.  He felt it was well received. 
C. The town council will vote on our request at their next meeting which is February 16, 2015.  Some members of the booster club, as well as Kerry, plan to attend in case they want more information.

7.  Band Uniforms
A. We decided to vote tonight on whether to move forward with the purchase of the new uniforms for next marching band season.
B. The vote choices were either yes, if we receive the money from the Unionville town council, and if not we will reassess the situation and decide how to proceed or No for not purchasing new uniforms at all.
C. [bookmark: _GoBack]21 members voted yes and 1 member voted no.  So we will purchase new uniforms if Unionville town council approves our request or if they don’t approve it we will discuss options again.

Meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m.



